This letter is to inform you that I will be retiring at the end of the 2015-2016 school year, May 27, 2016 from my teaching position as the Family Consumer Science teacher in the Greenbush-Middle River school district.

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to be part of your school and your communities for the past nine years. I have had the privilege of teaching some amazing students in our school district. It has been wonderful to teach with a superb teaching staff and to work with members of the Greenbush-Middle River communities.

I have been teaching for 37 years in various school districts and I must say I truly did save the best for last!

Sincerely,

Darlere McCauley